
SUNY New Paltz hosting lecture on extremist

violence

NEW PALTZ, N.Y. — A leading researcher studying the consequences of extremist
violence and the efficacy of policies designed to prevent such violence will give a
lecture at SUNY New Paltz on Wednesday, April 10. 

Laura J. Dugan, professor and associate chair in the Department of Criminology at
the University of Maryland and a member of the National Consortium for the Study
of Terrorism and Responses to Terrorism, will give a lecture titled "Extremist
Violence: Do U.S. Government Actions Make it Worse?" The lecture is free and open
to the public. It will begin at 6 p.m. in Coykendall Science Building Auditorium. 

In her lecture, Dugan will present a body of research into how certain actions by
members of the United States government have affected terrorist activity and hate
crimes against marginalized members of society. 

For more information, visit https://bit.ly/2YKZUQe.
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